
If one gives answer before hearing, it is folly and shame. ~ Proverbs 18:13 ,  

brought such wonderful des-

serts and snacks. Below: Bar-

bara Ross and her chocolate 

covered strawberries and cher-

ries!! 

We are close to reaching our 

“Retire the Mortgage” Fund-

raising goal of $26,000! We 

will be accepting donations to 

the building fund for this pur-

pose through the Centennial 

Celebration.  

Sunday, July 15, -9:40 am., 

Choir Practice – 10:15 am, 

Sunday School – 11:00 am, 

Worship 

Wednesday Knitting Group, 1

-3 pm, is back in action!  New 

knitters and beginning knitters 

are welcome.  Join in the fun 

and fellowship weekly! 

Wednesday Bible Study 

Group, 3-4:30 pm. We are 

using the book, Which Way, 

Lord?  Exploring Your Life’s 

Purpose in the Journeys of 

Paul, by Rob Fuquay.  Please 

come and join us! 

Wednesday Choir Practice 

begins at 5 pm and finishes 

around 6:15 pm. If you are 

here full-time or part-time and 

you enjoy singing, you are invit-

ed to join our choir.   

As we approach our Centen-

nial Celebration, we need 

volunteers to help us prepare 

the fellowship hall for our 

July 22 Centennial Dinner on 

the Ground. On Thursday, 

July 19 from 2:30pm - 

5:00pm, the fellowship hall will 

be cleared, setup and orga-

nized for the dinner. We need 

at least 6 volunteers! The fol-

lowing day, Friday, July 20 

from 10:00am – 12:00pm, we 

need  at least 6 volunteers to 

help set the tables. Gender and 

talent are not issues for these 

volunteer opportunities. 

IN addition we will need 6 vol-

unteers to clean up after Dinner 

on the Grounds, Sunday, July 

22, Clean up should start 

around 6 pm. 

We had a nice turnout for our 

“Evening of Old Time Hymn 

Singing.” on Tuesday, July 

10.  We really appreciate Mag-

gie Lauterer and Kathy Hutche-

son for organizing and leading 

the event. There were over 

thirty in attendance including 

some new people who read 

about it in the newspaper. Eve-

ryone had a great time as they 

joined voices and shared in the 

fellowship music can create. 

Thank you to those who 

Announcements and Items of Interest 
June  Birthdays 

Coy Franklin—July 5 

Austin Martin—July5 

Jim Buckner—July 7 

Janis Kenyon—July 16 

Kathy Hardee—July 20 

Beverly Wait—July 21 

Bill Bagby—July 22 

Bob Schanzle—July 26 

Harry Heileg—July 28 

Will Jordan—July 28 

Paula Korber—July 29 

Prayer Requests 

Rick & Susan Crawford 

Marian Blue 

Shirley Price 

June Bagby 

Charlie Sims 

Carroll & Linda Berkley 

Susan Hartley 

Ann Blazer 

Pat McMannen 

C r o s s n o r e  P r e s b y t e r i a n  C h u r c h   
“ G r o w i n g  D e e p e r  i n  F a i t h ,   

R e a c h i n g  O u t  i n  L o v e ”  
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4:30 p.m. Catered Dinner - 

The congregation invites eve-

ryone to enjoy a feast of food 

and fellowship featuring fried 

chicken, green beans, pota-

toes, sliced tomatoes, fruit 

cup, and desserts.   

***Signed copies of Rev. 

Margaret Lauterer’s new 

book, Crossnore Presbyteri-

an Church Ministry, and 

Mission: The First 100 Years 

($10.00), along with centen-

nial coffee mugs ($10.00), 

will be available for pur-

chase after both services. 

July 11, 2018 

Rev. Margaret Lauterer will 

present “Crossnore Presby-

terian Church Ministry and 

Mission: The First 100 

Years.”  Signed copies of 

Rev. Margaret Lauterer’s new 

book, Crossnore Presbyterian 

Church Ministry, and Mission: 

The First 100 Years ($10.00), 

along with centennial coffee 

mugs ($10.00), will be availa-

ble for purchase. Cash and 

checks accepted.  

Sunday, July 22, 2018 

11:00 a.m. Worship Service 

with Traditional Mountain 

Music*** 

3:00 p.m.  The Centennial 

Celebration Worship Ser-

vice to the Glory of God*** 

* Special music including an 

original anthem written and 

composed by Dr. Michael 

Richardson for the centen-

nial 

* Henry Smith, the composer 

of “Give Thanks,” will lead 

his song. 

* Special speakers including 

past and present pastors 

* The dedication of the cen-

tennial quilt 

* A special offering will be 

taken for the church’s ongo-

ing mission outreach. 

The Centennial Quilt Binding 

Party on Monday, July 2 was a 

success. The quilt has been 

finished and will be presented to 

the congregation on July 22. 

Thank you to all who shared 

their talents to the making of the 

quilt.  

Crossnore Presbyterian 

Church  

Centennial Celebration  

Tuesday, July 17, at 7 p.m., 


